Fields, Leslie

To: Holderbaum, Chad M.

Cc: Nowinowski, W Anthony; Morey, Dennis; Gonzalez, Hipo; Yee, On

Subject: Transmittal of BAW-2192 Draft Proprietary Safery Evaluation (Simplified Review)
Hello Chad,

A copy of the draft safety evaluation (SE) for BAW-2192-P/NP, Revision 0, Supplement 2, “Low Upper-Shelf
Toughness Fracture Mechanics Analysis of Reactor Vessels of B&W Owners Reactor Vessel Working Group for
Levels A & B Service Loads” has been placed in the BOX.com folder. You have previously been given access to the
folder.

Based on its review of the information submitted by PWROG, the NRC staff finds the Topical Report acceptable for
referencing subject to the limitations specified in the topical report, and in the NRC staff SE. The draft SE is being
provided for an accuracy, clarity, and proprietary information review.

Pursuant to Section 2.390 of Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR), we have determined that the
enclosed draft SE may contain proprietary information. If you believe that any information in the enclosure is
proprietary, please identify such information line-by-line and define the basis pursuant to the criteria of 10 CFR
2.390. Use brackets and yellow highlight to identify any [proprietary information]. After 10 working days, the draft
SE will be made publicly available, as appropriate, and an additional 10 working days are provided for you to
comment on any factual errors or clarity concerns contained in the draft SE.

The final SE will be issued after making any necessary changes. The NRC staff's disposition of your comments on the
draft SE will be discussed in the final SE.

When you respond, it must be via a letter from an authorized individual. Also, please provide an electronic Word
file redline/strikeout version of the SE either via email or the box.com folder. Plus, provide in the formal transmittal
and via a separate Word file, a table with the following columns; Comment No., Page and line Nos., Comment type
(clarity, accuracy, proprietary), Suggested revision, and a blank column “NRC Disposition.”

Both this email and the draft SE have been placed in ADAMS and made Official Agency Records. The draft SE is
declared as nonpublic because it may contain proprietary information. This email is declared public.

If you have any recommendations or comments on the simplified SE process, we would be interested in receiving
them. Please feel free to provide them in the formal letter or via an email to me. If you use email, the email will go
in ADAMS as public.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 301-415-1186 or by email at
Icf@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Lestie C. Feelde

Sr. Project Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
301.415-1186

leslie.fields@nrc.gov






